
 

 

 

 

 

Morning Memo 

 

 
May 26, 2015 
 

 
Good Morning Everyone! 
 
Thank you so much for being here today to once again make a difference in the 
lives of the children in our care.    
 

 
 Please like us on Facebook or Follow us on Twitter for updates with Ivy 

League Preschool Academy (emergency closures, etc.). We also have a 
Pinterest account that you can follow for craft and other activities.  
 

Reminders and Updates 

 

 Breakfast is served from 7:15a.m. -8:15a.m. Please make sure your child is 
here by 8:00 a.m. to allow them time to participate in breakfast. 

 
 All children should be at the center no later than 9:30a.m.  If you have any 

questions please speak to administration. 
 

 Friendly Reminder: Tuition is due no later than 
Tuesday Morning at 10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 Please pull your car/truck into a parking space when 

dropping off or picking up your child from school. If 
there is no space available in the front of the building 
there is additional parking on the side of the building. 

Also, please do not leave your car running or leave 
children in a car without adult supervision while you 

are in Ivy League Preschool Academy.  
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Ivy League Preschool Academy is a cell phone free facility. 

 
 
 

Parents: Please remember that you must sign your child in and out of 
the computer system every day.  You must also sign in and out of 
the proper books located at the front desk. The sign in and out 
sheets must contain full signatures and the time of drop off and pick 
up of your child. 
 
 

Days Ivy League will be closed for 2015 
 
 

 7-6-2015  In observance of Independence Day 
 9-7-2015  Labor Day 
 11-26-2015  Thanksgiving Holiday 
 11-27-2015  Thanksgiving Holiday 
 12-24-2015  Close @ 3pm for Christmas Eve 
 12-25-2015  Christmas Day 
 12-31-2015  Close @ 3pm for New Years Eve 
 1-1-2016  New Years Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Please Help us earn items for our school  
 

Labels for Education, Tyson Chicken Products & Terra cycle 
 
Ivy League Preschool Academy is taking part in the Labels for Education. Please 
collect the labels and turn them into your child’s teacher. These labels will help 
our school purchase educational supplies for your child’s classroom. The 
following labels will be collected: 

 
 Tyson product labels 
 Campbell’s Labels  
 Entenmann’s Little Bite’s packages 
 Capri Sun pouches 
 Go Go Squeeze Brigade (applesauce) 

 
There will be boxes located on the bulletin board near the front desk 
for you to place your items into.  
 

 
 

 Step up for Students Scholarship Program 
 
 

If you are already holding a step up for student scholarship you want 
to complete all required paperwork as soon as possible, the 
enrollment process will start on March 1, 2015 for new parents.  
 
If you do not currently have a scholarship through Step Up for 
Students you can apply online at www.sufs.org  to complete the 
application for the 2015-2016 school year. The enrollment process has 
been opened to new families.  
 
If you are submitting documents for Step Up for Students please make 
sure they are submitted before May 29 2015. If you need assistance 
please see administration 
 
 
 

http://www.sufs.org/


 
 

VPK Program: 
 
 

2015 – 2016 VPK Enrollment 
 

If you are enrolling your child for the 2015 – 2016 school year for 
VPK please see administration to begin the enrollment process. 
Please remember that your child must be 4 on or before September 
1, 2015 in order to qualify for the program.  
 
If you are interested in having your child attend the summer VPK 
program please see administration for details. Your child must be 
entering Kindergarten in the Fall of 2015 and must not have already 
attended a VPK program for the 2014 – 2015 school year.  
 
 

VPK Graduation 
 

VPK Graduation is on June 5, 2015 at 12:00p.m. at the Community 
Center on Airoso. Please see your child’s teacher to pick up your 
invitation.    
 
If you need any additional tickets (each child will receive three) 
please see administration to purchase them.  
 

 

 
Saint Lucie County Public School 

 Saint Lucie County Public School’s have Early 
Dismissal on June 2, 2015 and June 3, 2015 

 The last day of School for Saint Lucie County is 
June 3, 2015 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 

Birthdays for the month of May 

 

 Brandon P. is turning 3 on May 2, 2015 

 Justin S. is turning 1 on May 3, 2015 

 Sage G. is turning 2  on May 7, 2015 

 Anniyah R. is turning 2 on May 9, 2015 

 Rylee P. is turning 4 on May 9, 2015 

 Zoran G. is turning 3 on May 13, 2015 

 Riley D.  is turning 3 on May 17, 2015 

 Logan R. is turning 3 on May 17, 2015 

 Cruz T. is turning 2 on May 20, 2015 

 Brittleigh F. is turning 1 on May 20, 2015 

 Leigha R. is turning 3 on May 24, 2015 

 Avery A. is turning 3 on May 25, 2015 

 Joshua H. is turning 5 on May 28, 2015 

 Ian L. Is turning 5 on May 29, 2015 

 

 

 

 



Summer Camp 

Enrollment  
 

Summer Camp Enrollment is going on now! Please see 

administration for details and enrollment information.  You will 

need to pick up paperwork for camp from administration.  
 

 

New Students: 

 

 
 Gianna is starting in our Four Year Old Classroom on Tuesday, May 26, 2015 

 
 
 

Teacher Vacations and Absences: 

 

 Ms.  Alicia will be absent on Tuesday, May 26, 2015 
 Ms. Dawn will be absent on Wednesday, May 27, 2015 
 Ms. Shelby will be absent on Thursday, May 28, 2015 
 Ms. Kelly will be absent on Thursday, May 28, 2015 and Friday May 29, 2015 

 
 
 
 

 
Dawn Whitten       Lori Isenhower 
Director                 Assistant Director 


